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	Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been lovely to see you all at your parent consultation sessions over the last two weeks and to hear the lovely comments about your children’s time in school. I am sure you will agree that the school is looking wonderful. 

It is hard to believe that we are almost at Easter!

One more week of hard work for everyone in school and then everyone can have a well-earned break. 
Red Nose Day
Today we have raised money to tackle poverty and injustice in Africa and the UK by wearing red. The children looked wonderful! Thank you for supporting our charity fund-raising events so well. We raised a total of £171.
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PE Kits
Please ensure that your child has his/her PE kit in school every day, especially for taking part in the Daily Mile initiative.
Street Dance

Last week, we had a day of street dance workshops for all the classes led by a teacher from Universal Dance in Ringmer. Lots of new moves were learnt and the children and staff had a fantastic time. There are some talented dancers at Barcombe!
Extreme Singing!
Thank you for the wonderful photos some of you have sent in to help create our Extreme Singing display. We still need more before we can create our display! We would like photographs of your child/children singing in an ‘extreme’ place, perhaps up a tree, hanging upside down from a climbing frame…..the possibilities are endless! Let your creativity go wild! Please email your photos to the school office or print them out and hand them to Mrs Force. 

School Path
It has again been brought to our attention that cars are driving down School Path quite quickly at the time children are arriving at and leaving school. Please help to ensure the safety of all of our children by parking in the village and walking down School Path if at all possible.
#FlatCashEd

As you will be aware from the media, the campaign for better funding of schools is high on the political agenda. Please continue to support the campaign even though the consultation period has now ended. 
Attendance
Hedgehogs Class were last week’s winners and this week’s winners are Foxes. Well done to both classes. 
Class
last week
this week
Hedgehogs
99.4%
98.2%
Squirrels
95.5%
98.3%
Badgers
97.1%
94.5%
Foxes
97.3%
99.6%
Owls
87.9%
97.6%
The threshold for ‘good’ attendance is 95%. Please help us to keep our attendance percentage as high as possible by making sure your child is in school and on time every day.
	Herstmonceux Science Centre
This week, Owls, Foxes and Badgers visited Herstmonceux Science Centre for a day to get involved in all sorts of science investigations. A great day was had by all!
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Easter Service

Next Thursday will be our annual visit to St Mary’s church for our Easter service. As usual, the children will need to be dropped off at church at 8.45am, bringing wellies for the walk back to school. If you are able to help walk the children back to school, please let your child’s class teacher know. 

Curriculum Meetings
In the dates list below you will see that curriculum meetings are listed for each class. Following directly after each of the meetings will be a maths lesson which we invite you to join. The purpose of these sessions is to show you the calculation methods we use in school and for you to practise them with your child in school so you can support them at home too. 
Dates for your diary
Please note these dates are not exhaustive and can be subject to change.
March 2017

Tuesday 28th 

Skipping Workshops

Thursday 30th 

Easter Service at St Mary’s 9am 

Friday 31st

End of Term 4

April 2017

Tuesday 18th 
Return to school
Tuesday 18th 
Year 4 swimming starts
Friday 21st 

Year 6 SATs parents’ meeting

Monday 24th 

Squirrels curriculum meeting and maths session 9am

Tuesday 25th 

Owls curriculum meeting and maths session 9am
Tuesday 25th 

Squirrels and Hedgehogs trip to Drusilla’s

Wednesday 26th 

Badgers curriculum meeting and maths session 9am 

Wednesday 26th 

Year 5 Activity Day at Chailey School

Thursday 27th 

Foxes curriculum meeting and maths session 9am 

Friday 28th 

Hedgehogs curriculum and maths session 9am
May 2017

Thursday 4th 
Parent Partnership Forum 6.30pm – 7.30pm
Monday 8th – Thursday 11th
Y6 SATs tests

Friday 12th 

Y6 post-SATs event Beechwood Hall

Friday 12th 

Hedgehogs Break Out of Barcombe

Thursday 18th 

Hedgehogs welly walk

Friday 26th 

Y6 to Newhaven Fort – Safety in Action 

Friday 26th 

Break up

June 2017

Monday 5th 

Return to school

Best wishes,
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Ruth Force                                                Stewart James



